
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th January 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you know, we had a two-day Ofsted inspection this week. Three inspectors carried 
out an incredibly thorough and detailed inspection, working closely with our staff and 
pupils. Part of the inspection process involved capturing the views of parents, staff, and 
pupils, which were overwhelmingly positive. 

I would like to express my sincere thanks to you for completing the online survey and 
speaking with the inspection team. Your feedback and support are invaluable to us. 

I would also like to pass on my thanks to all the pupils at Oatlands Junior School. They 
were fantastic ambassadors for the school, whether in lessons, formal meetings with 
the inspectors, on the playground at break time or moving around the school. Well 
done! 

The final report will be published in due course, and I am excited to share it with you as 
it truly captures everything that is amazing about Oatlands Junior School. 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Estelle Scarth   

Headteacher 

 


